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Dear Mr. YNOTT,  

 

I want to personally thank you for what you do for the pediatric transplant community. In particular, I want 

to thank you for all of the INSPIRATION and JOY you have given and continue to give to my Tyler! Organ 

transplant is a very complex and challenging  journey for an adult-- and even more so for a child.  You 

and your team have been there giving us support, prayers, inspiration and so much more through this 

journey. Tyler's eyes light up every time I mention "Mr. YNOTT!" You truly are a role model and inspire 

him. During Tyler's long wait on the national transplant list awaiting a new liver, hearing your personal 

story and journey of your kidney transplant gave him HOPE. He feels like he can relate to you, and that 

makes him feel like he is not alone! You taking the time out of your busy schedule to personally meet 

Tyler, made him feel like the most special boy in the world!  

 

The YNOTT organization has made us feel like family. So caring and compassionate. You have 

brightened Tyler's life as well as the lives of so many other children. The Christmas cheer you bring to the 

various children's hospitals, reaching out to check in through the numerous hospitalizations and so much 

more--you and your organization are truly a blessing.  

 

THANK YOU MR. YNOTT and YNOTT TEAM for the hope, inspiration, and cheer that you give these 

young warriors! I am extremely thankful for everything that you do! 

 

With appreciation,  

 

Holly Parker 

mother of Tyler Parker, 13 year old liver transplant recipient 

 


